From: Shyla patera

To: Krista Artis
Subject: Tourism BidBudget Amendment item #13
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:33:43 PM

My name is Shyla Patera. I reside at 1013 7th Ave. NW. I wish to comment on the TBID
budget amendment that is up for a Public Hearing on tonight’s commission agenda.

I view tourism as As an anthem untapped market for this area and Great Falls. Our city needs
to focus upon all of its neighborhoods and highlight all of its gems not just those In our
downtown district. Our community has much to offer travelers and citizens alike. However if
only one area or aspect of growth is highlighted others may never know how unique our city
truly is. Great Falls does need to grow not only its tourism industry but also it’s community
accessibility and affordability options for all.

Shyla Patera

1013 7 th Avenue Northwest

Great Falls, Montana 59404

406 781-1885
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